4/28/10

Dear Mayor Dickert and Members of the Common
Counsel,

I am requesting use of the Tyler-Domer Community Center
on Saturday June 26, 2010 for a benefit to assist Shonda
Hattix. Three years ago Shonda was diagnosed and treated
for Breast Cancer at the age of 34. She has recently been
diagnosed with Leukemia and is undergoing chemotherapy
at this time. Due to limited medical benefits and high
medical bills this benefit will help support Shonda
financially during her treatment and recovery. I am
requesting the fees for the Tyler-Domer Community Center
be waived so that all proceeds for the benefit can go to help
support Shonda.

Thank you for your consideration in this matter and I look
forward to hearing from you.

Sincerely,

Mary Williams
262-456-1045



